WACUA MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING ON TUESDAY 16th SEPTEMBER 2014

1	DESIDENCE WELCOME
1.	PRESIDENTS WELCOME
	President Matthew Hall opened meeting at 6.45pm and welcomed everybody. Mentioned the meeting would be a little informal with a more formal structure at the October meeting. Introduced the new committee.
	Trent S will be working with MH on the Comms Project.
	MH Acknowledged the contribution last year of Jeff Brooks.
2	APOLOGIES. Neil Holland. Nathan Johnson. Wayne Barron. Ian Locke.
3	MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING
	Reviewed and no business arising.
4.	CORRESPONDENCE IN/OUT
	Letter from Auditor (Nigel) for last year's audit. All good, no issues.
5	FINANCIAL REPORT
	Presentation of Financial Report by Bob Watson.
	Acknowledged money owing to Perth Tatts Club.
	No other business arising.
6	GENERAL MEETING.
	MH to make approaches to both Peter McConnell and Clem Gannon (advocate) MH presented Milestones Certificates.
	MH outlined we are an organisation run by members for the benefit of all members.
	MH opened to the floor re any views, ideas or concerns they wish to express. Nothing forthcoming.
	MH asked members re their views regarding Training sessions for the actual meetings
	John Sherry suggested we could consider training sessions on player management.
	Todd Rann suggested a session on GWL overview.
	MH suggested we should open up to the floor to discuss any issues that may have occurred on field as a result of the 3 rounds having been completed.
	MH reiterated that questions are for learning and observations. Ask them in any case as we are all here to learn from each other.
	MH has suggested that he will speak to Barry Rennie in regards to having umpires present at Shield Games as a part of our umpire learning's. Possibly the last session of the days play.
	Reinforced the Raffle draw for the October meeting and the need to be present to qualify for the prize.

	Suggestion for Wayne Barron to approach Kim Hughes to speak at an upcoming meeting.	
	Suggestion at the possibility of having a Warriors Player attend a future meeting.	
	Suggestion of establishing an after games social drinks venue. Possibly a North & South of the river location. Suggestion of both or either the Wanneroo and Perth Cricket clubs.	
	Suggestion of a Sundowner with another Association or even a T/20 game against Suburban Turf Assoc.	
	Jeff Brookes suggested a Masters game. Other suggestions being a Golf Day and or End Of Year Dinner.	
	Suggestion we email each member and ask them their top 3 social ideas.	
7	OTHER BUSINESS. MH stressed the importance of pre-game preparation leading up to the start of the season Check all kit is in good working order.	
	Jeff Brooks spoke about routine and the need to have it "Written Down" Jeff will do a session on this at the next meeting.	
8	SECRETARY Nothing to report	
9	ANY OTHER BUSINESS	
	No other business Meeting closed 7.30pm.	
	DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING – Tuesday 21st of October	